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TARIFF CONTROL NO. 52770 

APPLICATION OF ROYAL VALLEY § PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
UTILITIES, INC. FOR A PASS § 
THROUGH RATE CHANGE § OF TEXAS 

§ 

NOTICE SETTING DEADLINE FOR COMMISSION STAFF 
RECOMMENDATION ON THE APPLICATION AND NOTICE 

This Notice addresses the October 28, 2021 application of Royal Valley Utilities, Inc. for 

approval of a proposed pass-through rate change related to North Fort Bend Water Authority' s 

gallonage charge, effective January 1, 2022. The proposed pass-through rate change would affect 

customers within the Kingdom Heights Subdivision. The proposed pass-through rate adjusted for 

6.28% actual water line loss, would increase the gallonage charge from $4.25 per 1,000 gallons to 

$4.55 per 1,000 gallons. 

By November 29, 2021, Commission Staff must file a recommendation on the sufficiency 

of the application and notice, and propose a procedural schedule, if appropriate. 

Signed at Austin, Texas the 29th day of October 2021. 

PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION OF TEXAS 

CHRISTINA DENMARK 
ADMINISTRATIVE LAW JUDGE 
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